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 This week, as part of St. Clement's in the Community, the children 

visited St. Clement's Nursing Hospice. They presented work in 

celebration of St David's Day. The residents enjoyed listening and 

looking at the children's work and sharing their own facts and traditions 

on this welsh patriotic day.  

 

The children gave daffodils to the residents and staff and Tyler shared 

his fabulous knowledge of welsh culture and 

history, which was enjoyed by all.  

 

Keep a look out for more St. Clement's in the 

community work. 

Miss Akers   

Allergies, Medical Conditions  

and Medication 

Can you please ensure school is made aware of any allergies, 

regular medication and medical conditions for children.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this please 

speak to the office staff or Miss Akers. 

Dear children, parents, staff and friends of St 

Clements, 

 

We have come to the end of a very busy and 

engaging week. We have not only celebrated 

World Book Day, but held a whole book week. 
 

Children dressed up as their favourite book 

character and worked with another year group 

to share stories and take part in reading 

activities. We were lucky enough to have an 

award winning author visit our school to lead 

workshops with children from across the school 

and many children now have a signed book as 

a souvenir. 

 

This is a great way to engage children with 

reading and encourage them to read more at 

home. Remember to grab 10 

minutes at the end of the day 

to share your child's home 

reader book with them. 
 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

Miss Hughes 

Year 4 Class Teacher  

and Co Literacy Lead 

If you still owe money from the last residential then  
please can you pay at the office as soon as possible.  

Any questions then please come and find me. 

Mr Burton - School Sports Co-ordinator 

5 and 6 residential at  

PGL Boreatton Park  

18th - 20th September 2017 

We are pleased to announce that we will be running our Year 5 and 6 

residential at PGL Boreatton Park for the second time in September. 

 

On the residential your child will be able to take part in a number of activities 

such as rock climbing, abseiling, quad biking and canoeing. It is also an 

opportunity for them to learn new life skills that they wouldn’t learn in the 

classroom. 

 

The total cost of the residential is £50 per child, which includes a £10  

non-refundable deposit. If you have more than one child coming to the 

residential, the cost will be reduced to £40 per child.  

 

To secure your child’s place you need to pay a £10 deposit no later than 

FRIDAY 21st JULY to the school office. The full payment can be paid 

throughout the school year with our payment plan. 

! ! 
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Wow! What a great start to this half term, Year 3’s new topic is called ‘Scrumdiddlyumptious’. This topic will have 

lots of exciting learning opportunities with food as the main focus. 

 

On Wednesday, we travelled to Pizza Express where they had an opportunity to make their own pizzas! Every 

child had the chance to experience how to flatten the dough for their pizzas, before adding the other ingredients. 

 

Year 3 all had the pleasure of taking home their pizzas to enjoy with their families. We hope you all enjoyed a 

taste of their handy work. Well done Year 3, the Pizza Express staff were extremely impressed with your behaviour 

and positive attitudes to your learning. 

 

A huge thank you to the dads that joined us for the visit – your support was invaluable 

 

Miss Groom and Miss McLeod. 

This week we received a 

certificate Congratulating us  

on our amazing donation of 

£151 from our Christmas 

Jumper Day.   

Well Done Everyone 

Year 3 enjoy  

their trip to  

Pizza Express! 


